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On the 25th of May 2023, BNV College of Teacher Education organized an orientation session 

for its faculty members regarding NAAC accreditation. The event featured a talk titled 

"Towards NAAC Accreditations: Challenges and Means" delivered by Professor Dr. Benedict, 

the retired Principal of Mar Theophilus Training College in Trivandrum.  

During the session, Professor Dr. Benedict elaborated on the various criteria set by NAAC for 

accreditation, shedding light on the standards and benchmarks that educational institutions 

need to meet in order to achieve accreditation. The talk provided valuable insights into the 

accreditation process and the importance of meeting NAAC's requirements for enhancing the 

quality of education. Professor Dr. Benedict began the session by emphasizing the significance 



of NAAC accreditation in today's competitive educational landscape. He highlighted how 

accreditation serves as a measure of an institution's quality and credibility, enabling it to attract 

students, faculty, and funding opportunities.  

The talk delved into the different criteria that NAAC evaluates during the accreditation process. 

Professor Dr. Benedict explained that these criteria encompass various aspects of an institution, 

including its curriculum, teaching-learning processes, research and innovation, infrastructure, 

student support services, and governance. He emphasized the need for institutions to align their 

practices with these criteria to ensure a holistic and comprehensive evaluation.  

Professor Dr. Benedict also shed light on the challenges that institutions may face while striving 

for NAAC accreditation. He discussed the importance of institutional readiness, highlighting 

the need for meticulous planning, documentation, and self-assessment. He emphasized the 

significance of faculty involvement and collaboration in the accreditation  

process, as their expertise and commitment play a crucial role in meeting NAAC's 

requirements.  

The talk further explored the means through which institutions can enhance their chances of 

achieving NAAC accreditation. Professor Dr. Benedict stressed the importance of continuous 

quality improvement and the adoption of best practices in teaching, research, and 

administration. He encouraged faculty members to engage in professional development 

activities, participate in conferences and workshops, and contribute to research publications to 

demonstrate their commitment to excellence.  

The session concluded with a question-and-answer segment, where faculty members had the 

opportunity to seek clarifications and further insights from Professor Dr. Benedict. The 

interactive nature of the session allowed for a deeper understanding of the accreditation process 

and its implications for the college.  



Overall, the orientation session organized by BNV College of Teacher Education proved to be 

a valuable platform for faculty members to gain a comprehensive understanding of NAAC 

accreditation. Professor Dr. Benedict's talk provided them with valuable insights into the 

challenges and means of achieving accreditation, empowering them to contribute effectively 

towards enhancing the quality of education at the institution. 


